Inc. Village of Woodsburgh

JACOB HARMAN, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE ALAN HIRMES, TRUSTEE SHIRA HOSCHANDER, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, CLERK TREASURER BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY DENNIS FROMIGIA, BUILDING INSPECTOR

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

May 17, 2022

Dear Neighbors:

This month's meeting of the Board of Trustees will occur on <u>Monday, May 23, 2022 at 7:30 p.m.</u> at Village Hall. In addition to our regular monthly business, there will be a public hearing regarding the Village's Storm Water Management Program annual report.

With summer approaching, some will be doing construction on their homes. Please note that construction and landscaping is not permitted before 8AM on weekdays and Saturdays and no work is allowed on Sunday. Please be sure notify your contractors and service providers accordingly of these regulations. Landscapers ae required to have a permit to work in the Village. Please be sure to advise your landscaper. Permits can be obtained by stopping into Village Hall Monday to Friday 8am to 4 pm.

To make the Village even more beautiful, the Village will be hanging flower baskets around the Village late May.

With safety being our biggest concern, the Village has decided to install a speed hump on one of our Village Roads as a test to try to slow down the speeding that has been occurring throughout the Village.

Be sure to vote at the upcoming Village election, Tuesday, June 21, 2022 at the Keystone Yacht Club between the hours of 12 Noon and 9:00 p.m. We look forward to seeing you there.

Hon. Lee. A. Israel, Mayor